

Maud School Football

Minutes for meeting held on Monday 9th November 2020
At 8pm via Zoom

Attendees: Graham Pirie, Louise Cran, Cat Anderson, Vicki Birnie, Robin Fordyce, Thor Corsie, John Smith, Kenny Rae

1. Apologies:

Ryan Birnie, Steven Dalgarno, Wayne Anderson

2. Minutes from previous meeting:

The minutes were read by Louise.

2.1 Outstanding Actions:

Insurance premium had not been received by the last meeting, however this has now been paid for the year.

2.2 Approval:

The minutes were approved by Cat and seconded by John

3. Training:

Graham confirmed that the split training up at the New Deer astro turf was going well so far. From a coaches point of view they have more space for everyone and all the children seem to be enjoying it, even after a very wet training session for the P1-3's a couple of weeks ago!

We had a small issue with the key getting stuck in the padlock, but it was quickly resolved, and a new padlock has been fitted.

Graham asked Louise how Thor's PVG application was coming along. Louise confirmed that it has been submitted, but that covid related PVG's are being prioritised at the moment so there could quite possibly be delays. Louise will add Thor to the coaches whatsapp group to keep him up to date with what's happening.

Robin said that he had received an email saying that some coaching courses are starting again on Zoom although he hadn't looked in to details of these yet. Louise said that the club will pay for the courses if anyone is interested in attending any. Graham added that although these courses are not a requirement, they are beneficial to attend and are great for different ideas to help in coaching.

Robin asked about hand sanitizer, if there was someone allocated to hand it out each week. Graham confirmed that Cat and Shona are taking the register along each week and will be in charge of sanitizing the children's hands as they enter and leave the astro turf.

Graham said that he has spoken to Martin Ritchie to ask if we were allowed to let the children use the toilet facilities at New Deer, he confirmed that this was allowed providing that the children sanitise their hands on the way in and on the way out again.

4. AOCB

- Louise asked if it would be a good idea to see if we could get internet banking for the football bank account. Vicki agreed that this would be very handy to keep track of the new termly payments coming in from parents for fees. Everyone agreed this was a good idea.
- Graham said that we are no further forward with being able to arrange a Christmas day out due to covid restrictions as there are still currently no spectators at football games. Everyone agreed that although it has been a much enjoyed day out in previous years, this is not something we will likely to be able to do this year unfortunately.
- Graham continued by saying that again due to covid restrictions, our usual annual plans of a quiz night fundraiser and even gala dates for next year are all just a waiting game to see if we will be able to do any of them. For now, it is not possible to set any dates.

Date of Next Meeting: Mon 8th February 2021

